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Andrea Gyger

From: Amy Plummer 

Sent: Friday, July 25, 2014 12:30 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Help shape Notary Rules

To whom it may concern: 
 
I work for a small engineering and surveying company in Estes Park and have been a Notary Public for the State of 
Colorado for nearly 20 years. I was very disappointed to find out that the expiration date has to be part of the notary stamp 
requiring that every notary public has to purchase a new stamp every 4 years. All our document templates that include a 
notary signature block already have a line where I can fill out the date of the expiration of my commission.  
 
Please just require that the commission expiration date be included somewhere in conjunction with the signature and 
stamp of the notary, but NOT on the stamp itself. 
 
Amy Plummer, P.E., Project Manager 
Van Horn Engineering and Surveying, Inc. 
1043 Fish Creek Road 
Estes Park, CO 80517 
(970) 586-9388 ext. 12 
(970) 586-8101 Fax 

 

 




